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No. GLFL/_46_ /2024-25      Date: 22nd August, 2024 

 

To, 

The Secretary 

BSE Limited 

P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai-400001. 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

Sub: Closure of Trading Window of Gowra Leasing and Finance Limited (“Company”) 

 

Pursuant to the Gowra Leasing and Finance Limited Code to Regulate, Monitor and Report 

Trading by Insiders ("Gowra Code") this is to inform that the Trading Window will be 

closed from August 24, 2024 to September 02, 2024 (Both days inclusive). 

 

Accordingly, all persons to whom the Gowra Code is applicable and also those persons to 

whom the said Code is not applicable but, who are in receipt of any unpublished price 

sensitive information are directed not to trade in shares of the Company during the period 

of closure of Trading Window as stated above. 

 

This is for your information and records. 

 

 

Thanking You 

 

Yours faithfully 

For Gowra Leasing and Finance Limited 

 

 

 

Srinivas Gowra 

Managing Director 
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